It was briefly describe in the meeting on 3/9 that the use of funds generated from this excise tax is for "enforcement”. If all the
users of the Williamite will benefit from the increase enforcement, then all should contribute - fishing, paddling, charters, home

owners, commercial docks to name a few.

The beneficiaries and those taxed needs to be better aligned.



